Sokolowski, Rosana

From: Sokolowski, Rosana

Sent: Friday, January 10, 2014 2:11 PM

To: 'jon.cofrancesco@ferc.gov'; 'douglas.johnson@ferc.gov'

Cc: Smith, Michelle; Heit, Ray

Subject: Rocky Reach No. 2145-102: Rocky Reach Trail - Notification of Rescheduled Completion
Date

PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT NO. 1 of CHELAN COUNTY
P.O. Box 1231, Wenatchee, WA 98807-1231 » 327 N. Wenatchee Ave., Wenatchee, WA 98801
(509) 663-8121 » Toll free 1-888-663-8121 » www.chelanpud.org

To: Jon E. Cofrancesco, FERC DHAC, Land Resources Branch
Douglas L. Johnson, P.E., FERC PRO Regional Office

Re: Rocky Reach Hydroelectric Project No. 2145-102
Notification of Rescheduled Completion Date for the Rocky Reach Trail

Good afternoon, Jon and Doug

This email is to notify you that the completion date for construction of the Rocky Reach Trail is rescheduled for June
2014. In our filing dated February 26, 2013, we anticipated completing the project in September 2013. Chelan PUD
contracted this project to Washington State Parks. The delay is due to a longer than anticipated bidding process
experienced by Washington State Parks last fall.

Upon completion, we will submit certifications of construction to PRO and as-built drawings within 60 days of
completion to DHAC. If you have additional questions or need more information, please contact Ray Heit at (509) 661-
4133.

Thank you,

Rosana Sokolowski | Licensing & Compliance Coordinator | Chelan PUD
phone 509-661-4175 | e-mail rosana.sokolowski@chelanpud.org

i% Please consider the environment before printing this email.

This e-mail message includes information which should be considered private, confidential, and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you have received this message in error, please
immediately delete it and notify the sender or other relevant parties. You are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of the information contained herein (including any reliance
thereon) is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. Thank you for your cooperation



